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I43-1 The comment states that the author is concerned by the potential impacts the Campo 
Wind Project with Boulder Brush Facilities (Project) will have on them, especially in 
consideration of the conditions and effects of existing turbines in the area. The 
comment does not specifically raise an issue regarding the adequacy of the analysis 
contained in the Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR); therefore, no further 
response is required.  

I43-2 The comment states that the author lives only hundreds of feet from the Campo 
Band of Diegueño Mission Indians Reservation. Further, the wind continually 
whips through the area from the west, and if there was a fire they would be directly 
in the path. For a discussion of impacts regarding wildfires and wildfire hazards, 
please refer to Chapter 2.5, Hazards and Hazardous Materials, and Chapter 2.9, 
Wildfire, of the Draft EIR. Please also see Global Response GR-7, Fire Protection 
Services and Wildfire. The comment does not raise a specific issue regarding the 
adequacy of the analysis of wildfire hazards contained within the Draft EIR; 
therefore, no further response is required.  

I43-3 The comment states that the effects of noise and other documented issues with 
turbines are a concern. For a discussion of impacts related to noise, refer to Chapter 
2.6, Noise, and the Acoustical Analysis Report (Appendix G) of the Draft EIR. 
Please refer also to Global Response GR-4, Noise. The comment does not raise an 
issue regarding the adequacy of the analysis contained within the Draft EIR; 
therefore, no further response is required. 

I43-4 The comment states the loss of property value is a concern. Please refer to Global 
Response GR-1, Socioeconomic Impacts.  

I43-5 The comment states that “It would make sense that locations are chosen based on the 
proximity to dwellings and ruled out especially when dwellings exist directly West/East 
of the turbines within XX distance, if anything to avoid fire threat to people and 
property.” For a discussion of impacts regarding wildfires and wildfire hazards, please 
refer to Chapter 2.5 and Chapter 2.9 of the Draft EIR. Please also see Global Response 
GR-7. This statement does not raise an issue related to the adequacy of the analysis 
contained within the Draft EIR; therefore, no further response is required.  

I43-6 The comment provides concluding remarks. The comment does not raise any issues 
concerning the adequacy of the analysis contained in the Draft EIR; therefore, no 
further response is required.   
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